Curriculum and Academic Programs Committee (CAPC)

Thursday, October 11, 2007

3:30–5:00 p.m.

ASU Memorial Union – Santa Cruz Room - 213
Present:    Jeff Bush, Kevin Ellsworth, Heather Hoffart, Ron Hoffmeister, Nancy Kiernan,

                Eric Kostelich, Pauline Komnenich, Phyllis Lucie, Filiz Ozel, Duane Roen (Chair),

                Brent Vernon, Francisco Lara-Valencia, Kathy Wigal

Excused: Achim Herrmann, Fritz Leigh, JoAnn Mulvihill

Guests:    Kim Arcoleo, College of Nursing & Healthcare Innovation

        Linda Mottle, College of Nursing & Healthcare Innovation

        Mary Killeen, College of Nursing & Healthcare Innovation

1.
Call to Order

The meeting was called to order at 4:20 p.m.

2.         Approval of Minutes—September 27, 2007

            The minutes were approved as amended.
3.         Old Business

· Review amended proposal conditionally approved at the September 27, 2007

      CAPC  meeting.

CAPC suggested a name change of the graduate certificate submitted by the College of Nursing & Healthcare Innovation from International Health to International Health for Healthcare Professionals.

Members of the College of Nursing and Healthcare Innovation attended the meeting and informed CAPC that they concur with the proposed title change.

· Review amended course information for the following proposal tabled at the  

      September 27th CAPC meeting:


      College of Nursing and Healthcare Innovation

      Establish a Graduate Certificate

                  Clinical Research Management
CAPC reviewed the revised information provided by the College of Nursing & Healthcare Innovation as it relates to the Graduate Certificate in Clinical Research Management, and the new courses that are part of this graduate certificate.
CAPC questions and concerns were answered, and after a brief discussion there was a motion to approve this curricular proposal as amended.

A motion was made and seconded to approve this curricular proposal as amended.
The motion was approved by unanimous voice vote.
4.         New  Business
Action Items:

College of Nursing and Healthcare Innovation


Establish a Concentration


BIS in Healthcare Innovation


CAPC suggested that the title of this concentration should be clarified to read:
            For a BIS Concentration in Healthcare Innovation

As the College of Nursing and Healthcare Innovation had several faculty in attendance at CAPC, the recommendation by CAPC was approved by CONHI.
After a brief discussion a motion was made to approve this concentration as amended.

A motion was made and seconded to approve this curricular proposal as amended.
The motion was approved by unanimous voice vote.
5.        Adjournment at 4:30 p.m.
Submitted by Phyllis Lucie

